
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 17th December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Ruby Class Swimming and Forest School 
 
We are excited to announce that we will once again be making use of the swimming 
pool and Forest School facilities at Midfield Primary School from the beginning of 
next half term. 
 
Please could you fill in and return the slip below to assist us with grouping the 
children together according to their swimming ability. Once we have this 
information, we will send out further details of the sessions via letter on ParentPay 
when we return in January. 
 
We are sure you will agree that this is a really exciting opportunity for the children. 
If you have any questions please ask lass teacher.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Mr Frost  
Deputy Head of School 
 
 

Ruby Class Year 5  Swimming and Forest School 
 

: _______________________________________________ 
 

Please tick where appropriate: 
 
 

 
 My child can swim without the use of swimming aids 
 
 
My child can swim a little but needs to use swimming aids 
 
 
My child is a non-swimmer/has never been swimming 


